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1 message

Gretchen Diefenderfer <grelchend@me.com> Tue, Jan 23, 2018 at 2:09 PM
To: michaela.cunningham@state.co.us

Dear Mr. Cunningham, Th

As a member of the Gold Hill community and a neighbor of the Gold Hill Mill (permit No, M-1994-117), | am writing to
express my concerns about the operations of the Mill and the mines associated with it. As the Amendment No. 1
(Revision AM-1) shows on the cover sheet, there have been 7 violations cited. Because of the lack of stewardship shown
in the past, for instance the leftover pipe from years ago littered up and down the hillside where there new pipe is planed,
many of us would like assurance that there will be oversight and enforcement of this operation. We want to be kept
informed of any meetings and hearings related to both the Mill as well as the mine (M1983-141) | cannot load any of the
pages in the LaserFiche WebLink, today, as apparently the site is jammed up, so | am unable to be more specific.

| cannotThank you,
Sincerely,

Gretchen Diefenderfer

Gretchen Diefenderfer

9147 Sunshine Canyon Drive
Boulder, CO 80302-9772
303-442-3847
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